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Phased re-opening of school 
Year 6 farewell fun for 2 weeks  Week beginning July 6th
Friday 26th June 2019
Dear Parent/ Carers,

Thank you to all parents who updated me regarding whether a place for their Year 6 child was required for the week beginning Monday 6th July. We now have 15 places filled which means that we can work in one ‘bubble’ together and offer more days (details later on).  

Just to be honest and upfront, I have also recently faced a great increase in demand for Key Worker places. As you may know, following government guidelines this group must take priority and if these group increases in size, we may need to limit our Year 6 provision.

Children who are currently in the Key/ Critical Worker bubble will be expected to finish this provision on Friday 3rd July and will not be able to re-enter this provision. This will also enable our KW bubble to become smaller and help the Y6 children to be in school as planned

I am sure your Year 6 children are desperate to be back in school (we can’t wait to see them) but just to confirm that we will expect them to be in school each timetabled day and we cannot accommodate days off (unless ill) and changed pick up times.

The provision will look like this – 
Mrs Fletcher, Mrs Morris and Mrs Chisholm will be working solely with this ‘bubble’
The Year 6 timetable will be –
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday ALL DAY.
There will be no provision for Year 6 pupils on Fridays.
Please contact your bus driver to let them know of your transport requirements.  The sooner this can be done the better in order for you to be able to secure a place on school transport as the bus companies are enforcing social distancing and places may be limited.

If you are bringing your child to school. Please be aware that there are drop off and pick up points well marked outside the school grounds and to enable us to stagger the numbers of children coming onto school site and parent drop off is at 9a.m. and parent pick up is at 3.15p.m.


Please note – Your child will be given their Leavers Hoodie on Monday 6th July to be worn in school if possible, each day so could they come to school on Monday 6th July wearing t shirt and leggings/ trousers and trainers please. (No PE kit). School Uniform can be worn on days where the hoodie may need washing.

 We are not providing school lunches so please provide a healthy packed lunch in a bag, named packet of tissues, pencil case and equipment, jacket and cap and water bottle(s). 
Suncream to be applied at home
Mrs Fletcher may be in touch with any further (and more exciting details)

Thank you for your support, Belinda Athey.
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Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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